
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 11th June 2021  

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Simran- for her growing confidence and excellent recall of her phonics sounds.  

 Alan- for his fluency when reading and using vocabulary he has discovered in books in his own writing.  

 

MAPLE CLASS - Star- Adrian for settling in well and following the school rules. 

Reader- Jeffery for using expression when reading speech in a text . 

 

OAK CLASS - Phoebe- excellent use of vipers to answer questions. Speedy and always engaged. 

Phoebe-pen licence 

Tosia -  always engaged, on task and eager to learn during maths and English. 

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARDS - Tilly for being kind and helping her partner with maths all week. 

 

Daniel for working hard with his phonics and learning to write. 

 

Leah for being kind to other children and helping them to conquer their fears on the castle. 

 

  



 

 

 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our Safeguarding Policy, it is available to view 
on the school’s website  

Don’t forget, anyone taking the 11+ in September,              

Mrs Baxter is running an 11+Club on a Monday after school.  

If your child is not currently attending but they would like to, 

please contact Miss Meek in the office. 

 SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We are now coming out of lockdown and school closures.  School is very much back to normal.  

We are however, seeing a few children not wearing the correct uniform.  May we please remind 

you, it is black/grey trousers or skirts.  The sky blue polo shirt and the claret jumper or cardigan.  

No other jumper or hoodie is acceptable.  In the Summer Term when the weather is warmer, girls 

can wear a blue school summer dress.   PE kits, blue/black shorts or tracksuit bottoms if cold, again 

blue or black and a sky blue T-shirt.  There should not be multi-coloured leggings or various    

different  coloured T-shirts. 

ALSO - If your child is attending an after school club, they MUST bring their PE kit with them! 

If you need to purchase more uniform, the website to order is 

www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk. 



 

 

 

 

PE 
PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

Willow Class – Friday  

 

Important information from Lincolnshire County Council - school 
Transport 

 

If your child is starting primary school or transferring to the first year 
of junior school in September 2021 they may be eligible for school 
transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport 
as soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Applications can be 
made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made 
by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

After such a shaky start to the year, we have finally booked a photographer.  They 

will be here on Friday 25th June.  Unfortunately we won’t be able to allow younger 

siblings in to school to have their photo taken with their older brother or sister this 

year.  However, we are having individual photos, class photos and year 6 photos   

taken all in one day! 



EUSS Application Deadline 

With the EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS) application deadline (30th June) fast approaching, it is 
crucial that eligible parents apply to the Scheme themselves and check whether they need to do 
so on behalf of their children. Eligible children are required to have an application in their own 
right and no child of any age is covered by a parent’s application to the EUSS. There’s more infor-
mation on this here on GOV.UK.(https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families/apply-
settled-status-for-child). 

EUSS resources can be found at(https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/eu-settlement-
scheme-leaflet ). 

Applications to the EUSS are free and can be made online at www.gov.uk/eusettlementscheme 
(https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families/applying-for-settled-status), where you 
can also find out more information about how to apply. 

SCHOOL RULES 

 

1. We keep our hands to ourselves. 

2. We try our best to complete our 

tasks. 

3. We use our indoor voices inside the 

building. 

4. We say three kind things to each  

other every day. 

5. We always walk around our school. 

6. We do not leave the classroom    

without being told. 
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